
    

 

 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 24 January 2022 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM THE CHAIR OF 

GOVERNORS AND CEO OF LEARNING PARTNERS 

TRUST 

An email was sent to parents and carers on Wednesday 26 January 

announcing that at the end of this academic year, Mrs Moore will be 

leaving Fullbrook to take up an Executive Head position in Bracknell. AS 

part of the communication of this news, students will have a whole 

school assembly on Monday 31 January so that they have a clear view of 

what’s happening. 

Should you need to read the letter again, you can click here.  

“Success isn’t about how much money you 

make. It’s about the difference you make in 

people’s lives.” – Michelle Obama 

FULLBROOK 6 EXTENSION WORK STARTS! 

Staff and students gathered on 

Monday 24 January, for a ground 

breaking ceremony to mark the 

start of a state of the art, £1.5 

million extension to Fullbrook 6. 

Mrs Moore and Mr Clouston were 

joined by Jack Mayhew (CEO of 

Learning Partners Academy Trust), Fergal Roche (Chair of Trustees for 

Learning Partners Academy Trust), Paul Ballard (Chair of Fullbrook 

Governors) and Chris Borgars (Vice-Chair of Fullbrook Governors) 

along with students from Fullbrook 6 and Year 10 to commemorate the 

building work getting underway.  

You can read more about the event on page 9 of this week’s Woking 

News & Mail.  

  

FULLBROOK 

FOOTBALL PITCH – 

CAN YOU HELP? 

Do you have a landscape gardening 

business, or know someone who does?  

If so, we need your help. 

The Fullbrook match pitch that is 

normally used for competition games 

has become unusable, and is in need of 

some TLC. We are currently unable to 

play home games on it, and our F6 

team are having to pay to use the pitch 

at West Byfleet Recreation Ground for 

home fixtures. 

We’re looking for someone who 

would be willing to level the areas 

around the goal mouths and re-seed 

so we can return to hosting home 

matches once again. In return, we will 

publish a thank you to the company in 

our newsletter and on our social 

channels.  

Contact Mrs South for further details. 

 

https://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/An-Important-letter-from-the-Chair-of-Governors-and-CEO.pdf


    

 

EXAM INVIGILATORS NEEDED 

Our Exams Office needs to grow the bank of exam invigilators in readiness for 

the 2022 programme of examinations for students. The work is causal, and with 

morning and afternoon sessions you can fit the work around existing 

commitments. If you are interested in this opportunity then please see our Job 

Vacancies section of the website for a full job description and how to apply.  

INSET DAY – FRIDAY 4 FEBRUARY 

Fullbrook will be closed to students on Friday 4 February to allow mandatory 

training to go ahead. This is the second of the additional INSET days that we 

advised of at the start of the academic year. 

MODERN FOREIGN LANGUAGES CAREERS FAIR 

On Wednesday 26 January, our MFL faculty hosted a careers 

fair for students who were interested in how they might be 

able to use foreign language skills in their future career path.  

We were joined by MFL students from George Abbot, Kings 

College and Guildford County for the afternoon where a 

series of workshops were run by speakers from the Civil 

Service, the British Council, the University of Surrey and 

University of Reading.  

HOUSE COMPETITION – RUNNYMEDE FOODBANK DRIVE 

Students are currently being encouraged to bring in items for Runnymede 

Foodbank which will help some of the most vulnerable families in our wider 

community.  

A house point will be awarded for each item donated and below is a list of the 

key items that Runnymede Foodbank currently needed the most. 

*Items that are on their current needed items 

The closing date for this competition is Tuesday 11 February, and items can 

be dropped off to Miss Morrish in West Block.   

Instant coffee * Squash * Long life juice * Long life milk * 

Tinned Ham * Pasta Sauce * Tinned Fruit * 
Sponge Pudding 

* 

Tinned Custard * Tinned Rice Pudding * Tinned Beans  Rice 

Pasta Breakfast cereals Biscuits * Chocolates* 

Deodorant (Men’s 

and Women’s) * 
Washing up Liquid * 

Anti-Bacterial 

Spray * 
Crisps 

Toiletries (Shampoo, 

toothbrushes etc) 

Washing detergent 

(Small boxes)  
  

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

HOMEWORK CLUB 

To book your child a space at Homework 

Club, please click here. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols below to view the 

Fullbrook Facebook & Twitter pages or the 

Fullbrook 6 Instagram account. 

 

https://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/job-vacancies/
https://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/job-vacancies/
mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/homework-club-tickets-221300785607
http://www.facebook.com/Fullbrook
http://www.twitter.com/FullbrookSchool
https://www.instagram.com/fullbrook_6/


    

 

CHANGES TO FACE MASK MANDATE 

As of Thursday 27 January students and staff are no longer be required to 

wear face coverings in corridors and communal areas. Anyone who wishes to 

wear a face covering, is more than welcome to do so. As a school, we will 

continue to follow other measures which will help keep our school community 

safe including ensuring classrooms are well ventilated, encouraging the regular 

use of hand sanitiser, and following the one way system around school. 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

On Monday 24 January, the breakfast service started in the canteen. It is available 

every school day from 8-8:30am and there are a number of food items available 

along with hot drinks.  If your child wishes to get breakfast at school, please make 

sure their fingerprint account is topped up via ParentPay. 

YEAR 7 NETBALL SUCCESS 

Last week our Year 7 netballers took on Chertsey High in their first league game. 

They put in a fantastic performance, securing an 18-6 win. The girls showed great 

teamwork, sportsmanship and determination throughout the game.  

Congratulations to the team on a brilliant result! 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Thursday 3 February Year 9 Parents Evening (appointment only) 

Friday 4 February INSET Day (School closed to students) 

w/c Monday 7 February Year 13 Mock Exams (week 1) 

Thursday 10 February Year 12 Parents Evening (appointment only) 

Friday 11 February School closes for half term (normal finish time) 

Monday 21 February  School reopens (all students in school) 

w/c Monday 21 February  Year 13 Mock Exams (week 2) 

Thursday 24 February  Year 10 Parents Evening (appointment only) 

https://www.parentpay.com/

